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2463 Augusta Highway
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I am writing to thank you for sending your student d to The Citadel Honors Program
this fall and to congratulate you and your school for the wonderful job you have done educating him.

% is doing an excellent job at The Citadel and represents your institution well. To begin
with, he works hard, something Lexington High School can take some of the credit for. With a rigorous
curriculum taught by faculty who uphold high standards, you helped him learn the satisfactions of a job
well done. Through his intelligence, attitude, and effort, " contributes positively to the challenging
learning environment of our Honors Program, which helps to make the experience a special one for all
our students.

3 expresses his gratitude in his own words:

“I'would like to thank you for being a great history teacher for myself and all of my other
classmates. Teaching an IB course is not an easy thing to do, yet 1 think you did it well. In your class, I
learned a style of thinking that I had never really been exposed to before. Rather than just accepting
information as fact, I learned to be more critical of information. This is an extremely helpful way of
thinking that has definitely prepared me for college; I am expected to use it in all of my classes.
Moreover, I even somehow managed to escape IB with a 5 in history, which could not have been done
without you.”

Thank you again for sending. Y to The Citadel Honors Program. Please pass along my
thanks, too, to those most instrumental in his education. You are doing a terrific job, and I just wanted
you to know that it’s not going unnoticed or unappreciated.
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